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Dear Child Care Provider:  
 
SC DSS is offering a one-time Technology Grant for child care providers!   
 
The Technology Grant may be used to purchase equipment or services needed to help support 
your child care business operation and classroom functionality.  The Technology Grant funds 
must be spent by September 2024. (Please see attached resource list that includes but is not 
limited to examples of eligible equipment and services). 
 
The DEADLINE to submit the application is August 31, 2022. 
 
To apply, complete the attached one-page application and submit it to the email address: 
decetechnologygrant@dss.sc.gov. 

 

The Technology Grant is a time-limited funding opportunity that is separate from the SC 
Building Blocks Stabilization Grant.  The Technology Grant must be used to continue to help 
support your program so that you can remain open and serving families.   
 
If you have questions about the Technology Grant, please contact Tameka Pauling at (800)476-
0199 or submit a web referral form SC Child Care Resource & Referral https://www.sc-
ccrr.org/program-services/professional-development/technical-assistance/  
 
Thank you for all you do to keep your business operating smoothly and enhance the learning 
environment of the children you serve! 
 
Please note: Keep all receipts and service records for reporting purposes.  Equipment purchased by 
programs is the property of the child care program.  The child care program is responsible for all 
maintenance and upkeep. 
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